
Lockport Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Week #12 October 30—November 3, 2023 
 
Halloween  

INTRODUCING:  13 & 14 

LANGUAGE: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
There are so many 
Halloween activities 
that we will be doing.  
Some of them include 
estimating how many 
links fit around a 
pumpkin and 
Halloween BINGO.  
We received all the 
pumpkins from 
Charli’s Gigi that are 
by the front door to 
examine, compare and 
contrast.  Lastly, we 
will cut into a pumpkin 
and learn the parts of 
it. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We will continue to 
work on readiness and 
name papers.  
Remember to always 
start printing letters 
and numbers from the 
top.  Also, remember 
the first letter to a 
name is upper case 
and the rest is lower 
case.  We have 
Halloween crafts and 
projects to complete 
and we may play with 
orange and black play 
dough with Halloween 
cookie cutters. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
We will have the 
Halloween party on 
Tuesday, 10/31 for all 
the children.  Trunk 
or Treat begins at 11. 
 
 
 
 
Lasec testing will be 
done on Wednesday, 
11/1 and Thursday, 
11/2.  If you would 
like your child tested, 
you must filled out 
the permission form. 
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Happy Halloween! 
 

Miss Riley & Mrs. Yasmin 
 


